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Important Reminders:


NO SCHOOL: Monday, May 31st. Closed for Memorial Day.


All library books must be turned in no later than Friday, June 3rd to the school library.


Tuesday, June 7th: The sixth grade talent show will take place in the school gymnasium at 2:00 PM.


Wednesday, June 8th: SCHOOL CARNIVAL! The carnival will take place outside on the playground throughout the day.


Thursday, June 9th: LAST DAY OF SCHOOL!


�





Summer Tutoring:


- The third grade teachers will be giving tutoring lessons three days a week throughout the summer in math and reading. We will focus on material that has been taught this school year. If you are interested in enrolling your child, please contact the office for available dates and times! The phone number is 614-123-4567.
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Summer Suggestions:


Practice math skills with your child! The easiest way for a student to fall behind is forgetting the learned material during summer break.


Set up a reading program with your child. There are already made programs online, or you can easily make your own to ensure your child is reading during the summer! Reading a few pages a day can go a long way!


Research convenient and inexpensive summer camps. Many facilities and rec centers put on great camps for children all throughout the summer. It is a great learning opportunity!





Important Dates for Next Year:





Friday, August 12�
Class assignments posted�
�
Thursday, August 18�
Meet the teacher night�
�
Wednesday, August 24�
First day back to school�
�



Contact Information: You can contact me during school hours at 122-3344 or by email at adahm@ashland.edu








